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Hall Summer Check in and Updates
Dear Hall Families,

We hope that you are enjoying your summer break and finding the time to unwind and recharge.
As we hit the month away mark to the start of the 2022-23 school year, | wanted to share a few
items to help get the start of the school year off to a smooth start and some exciting updates for
Hall.

First, | want to share staffing updates for next year at Hall. Please join me in welcoming the
following staff to their new roles in our Cougar Family!!

Ms. Melanie Harris, Hall & NC Assistant Principal
Ms. Kimberly Berry, Education Specialist

Ms. Kathy Taylor, PE and Community Leadership
Ms. Lesli Sims, PE and Drama

Mr. Alex McMullen, Film

Ms. Natasha Griffin, Leadership

Mr. Dave Rembrandt, 6th Grade Social Science
Mr. Nathan Beach, 6th Grade Social Science
Ms. Christy Stocker, 7th & 8th Grade Language Arts
Mr. Ted Stoeckley, 6th Grade Maker Space

Mr. Carter Devol, IDEA

Ms. Katie Tobes, 7th Grade Science

Next, we have a few updates and items to share to hopefully get 2022/23 off to the right start!
Below are the supply lists for each grade level. If you are interested in getting any support from
the Hall for this school year please email Ms. Melanie Harris directly.

As you may know, this year Hall is moving to a 1;1 Chromebook model to engage in 21st
Century practices as well as equitable educational access for all students. Here is a link to key
information about your child’s device, insurance options and more. Our team is working behind
the scenes to set up student expectations and new school protocols to implement this new


mailto:mharris@lcmschools.org
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Nxhj7k4CCNzDhK3LClwRE72UIBjPQw1B6Fbt8l1fNKA/edit?usp=sharing
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program. Please stay tuned!! For now, please SAVE THE DATE August 16th!! We are looking
forward to the return of COUGAR PREP DAY! This is where you will come to have you or your
child pick up their Chromebooks, buy PE clothes, sign up for hot lunch and so much more!!
Don’t miss this date and more information is coming soon! We look forward to seeing you there,
and if you are not back in town, we will offer this again after school on Wednesday, August 17th.

Incoming 6th Grade Schedule Change

Please note, there has been a change to the instructional day for our incoming 6th grade class.
Returning to our 7 period day for all incoming 6th grade students, we will now be breaking apart
the PE and Wheel class to two individual periods. All 6th grade students will have a 7 period day
beginning at 8:15 am and dismissal at 3:12 pm. We are excited to give our newest Cougars two
elective periods with PE four days a week!

Dates to Remember

Monday, August 8th
- Hall Office reopens

Tuesday, August 16
- WEB Day for our Incoming 6th grade class 10 - 12 pm - Hall Gym
- Cougar Prep Day - Hall Courtyard
- 8th Grade 10:00 - 11:30 am
- 6th Grade 12:00 - 1:30 pm
- 7th Grade 2:00 - 3:30 pm

Wednesday, August 17
- First Day of School
- Day One Schoolwide BBQ!!
- Cougar Prep Day - Make Up 2:30 - 4:00 pm Hall Gym

Thursday., August 25
- Hall Back to School Night 5:30 - 7:00 pm
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Links to Important information for the 2022-23 school year

Hall Bell Schedule
2022-23 Calendar

Grade Level Supply Lists

6th Grade
7th Grade
8th Grade

Have a wonderful rest of your summer and we look forward to seeing you soon!

Happy Summer,
Dr. Brown & Ms. Harris
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